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Dear Parent/Carer 

 

As you will be aware, the government have made the decision that all schools will close for 

children, expect of those whose parents are key workers, at the end of the day on Friday 20th 

March 2020.  

 

If your child is staying at home, their usual teachers will continue to provide them with high 

quality teaching and learning via the online platform Show My Homework.  Every day, online 

lessons will be uploaded onto the Show My Homework website with tasks for your child to 

complete.  Any tasks that are completed, can be submitted through the Show My Homework 

website and will be assessed by their usual teacher, unless they are unable to work from home 

due to illness.  Show My Homework also has a facility to provide written feedback to students, 

which our teachers are fully committed to doing, as we know how invaluable this is to our 

students’ progress.  Please be assured that if your child is finding something difficult they can 

request help through the Show My Homework website and their teachers will respond 

accordingly.   

 

The provision of online learning will follow your child’s usual timetable, so for example, if they 

have usually have an English lesson that day, there will be an English lesson uploaded onto 

Show My Homework for them to access.  Teachers and Achievement Leaders have met with 

students in each year group to explain this process and ensure they every student has accurate 

log on information.   

 

We appreciate that this is a challenging and uncertain time for many parents with children at 

school and sixth form.  If you have any questions or concerns that you would like to discuss, 

please do not hesitate to contact school.  All teachers and staff at the Academy wholeheartedly 

appreciate your support in ensuring your child engages with online learning opportunities, 

allowing for a smooth transition once they return to school.  

 

Yours faithfully 

 

L Grace 

 

Mrs Grace  

Vice Principal – Teaching Learning & Assessment    


